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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Peaks Island 
1 message

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Sep 22, 2017 at 7:59 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Michael Hoimes <stelios757@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Sep 22, 2017 at 6:31 AM 
Subject: Peaks Island 
To: Permitting@portlandmaine.gov 

Dear Members of the Board: 

I am writing in support of the horse farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson on Ballfield Road on Peaks Island. 

I understand horses are required to have shelter by Maine Law, and I support the horse owners and the landowner
providing that shelter. 

I believe the farm and the open space contribute to our quality of life on the island. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Hoimes 
579 Island Ave. 
Peaks Island Me 04108
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